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Emergency Water Conservation No Longer Needed for the City of 
Castle Rock  
 
Castle Rock - The City of Castle Rock is informing its customers that the precautionary water 
conservation measures it asked for last week are no longer needed.  During the past six days, the 
city has completed repairs to the water system. 
 
“We are pleased that we can return to normal service.  Our crews worked hard to fix the system, 
and, we thank our customers for cutting their water consumption to help us get through this 
emergency,” said David Vorse, the city’s public works director. 
  
Theresa Walker, Regional Engineer in the Department of Health’s Southwest Drinking Water 
Office, said, “The state is pleased that Castle Rock can again provide normal service.  Now that 
Washington has adopted water conservation rules, there will be more emphasis statewide on 
saving water; it is gratifying to see Castle Rock’s water customers stepping up when needed to 
make sure there’s enough water to go around.” 
 
The City of Castle Rock encourages anyone with questions to call David Vorse, City Public 
Work Director, at (360) 274-7478 or (360) 274-8181. 
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